
Drive through tax payment booth (Friday April 10th) 

 
Once again, as a service to the public, this year the Fresno County Tax Collector’s office will offer a drive 
through option for dropping off property tax payments. The drive through payment booth will be located in 
the Hall of Records Parking lot at the corner of Tulare and M streets (please enter from the M street 
entrance). The drive through cannot accept cash payments or credit/debit card payments, those need to 
be made inside the Treasury office, or online. This service will be available from 8:00 a.m. until 4:30 p.m. 
on Friday April 10th (last day to pay property tax without incurring a penalty). Payments will be accepted 
from 8:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m. on April 10th inside the Hall of Records at the Treasurer’s counter, room 
105.

 

https://www2.co.fresno.ca.us/0410/FresnoTTCPaymentApplication/

